

Moorside
Primary School and Nursery
Harrogate Road
Ripon
HG4 1SU

Headteacher: Mrs C Rowett

6th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a super transition morning this morning... the children have had the chance to meet their new teachers for next year and spend time in their classroom that they will be in. We hope they enjoyed themselves!

Organisation and staffing for the academic year 2022-23 will be:

- **Y6** Miss Rogan with Mrs Binks in the afternoons.
- **Y5** Mrs Hunton 0.5 and Miss Padbury-Hunt 0.5 supported by Mrs Binks in the mornings (*who has been with the children this year*).
- **Y4** Miss Lee and Mrs Gath-Walker (*who has been with the class this year*). Miss Lee is currently covering Mrs Plummer's maternity leave.
- **Y3** Mr Price, Mrs Willock and Mrs Bailey (Mrs Bailey has been with them this term each morning).
- **Y2** Miss Ryder, Mrs Jennings and Mrs Tiffany (*Mrs Jennings and Mrs Tiffany have worked with the children this year.... And we know they know Miss Ryder!*)
- **Y1** Mrs Burland, Mrs Burke and Mrs Chamberlain (*Mrs Chamberlain has supported the class to cover at times this year*).

Reception - Mrs Taylor, Mrs Barsby and Miss Lile (*Miss Lile has been in Nursery each morning this term to get to know the children to support with transition*).

Miss Ryder is our EYFS and KS1 Leader, Inclusion Lead & SENCo for KS1 & EYFS. Miss Rogan is our Key Stage 2 Leader.

Mrs Hunton is our SENCo for KS2.

We understand that transition and changes can be very exciting but also unsettling for some children. As you can see above, we have taken this into consideration when staffing school to best meet the needs of all our pupils, as well as ensuring consistency and progression in teaching and learning. They are hopefully familiar with at least one staff member in each class!

Meetings between teachers are already taking place, to make sure that important information is handed over about each individual child. This includes information about their current learning and next steps, as well as their well-being, friendships and anything that will support them moving forward.



Tel: 01765 604208 **Email:** admin@moorside-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk





Nurturing Children to Succeed and Achieve

End of year reports will be sent to you in the final week of term and of course, these will also be shared with their new teachers.

We hope that the children share their morning activities with you. If they do have any worries or concerns, we are just a phone call away and it always helps to share them so that we can support them in school.

With Best Wishes,

Mrs C Rowett

Headteacher